
 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

COLUMBUS CLUB ASSOCIATION OF GUILFORD INC. 

DATE:  May 10 2017    CALLED TO ORDER:  7:03 
 

Opening prayer & PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE        ROLL CALL: (P=Present, E= Excused, A= Absent) 

       Officers            Trustees      Members Present: 

              President  Rich Falcone P       Sal Candelora P  Brian Owens 

1
st
 Vice President   Dave Kelley P  Carl Carangelo P  Dan Walker 

2
nd

 Vice President  Vinny Ruiz P  Don Mozzochi     E  Frank Malinowski 

 Treasurer   Don Bonato P  Carl Swan  P  Joe Nelly 

  Secretary   Ken Costello P  Mike Tufano  P  Steve Heintz 

  Ex Oficio   George Asmus P             

                 
 

Minutes of Last Meeting; Motion to accept:  Carl Carangelo Seconded:  Mike Tufano Passed 
 

Letters & Communications; Project Graduation held a Military Whist, and the Guy that ran it, will do it for us at no 

charge. 

Treasurer’s Report; See Attached (March & April) Motion to accept   Sal         Seconded Mike Tufano Passed 
 

Committee Reports; 
BUILDING:  Mike Tufano has been doing spring-cleaning outside the building.  Soda system has been upgraded, and 

the storeroom was cleaned & reconfigured.  Spoke with Chris (Contractor) about the roof.  The panels are in the process 

of being made.  Chris needs to go on the roof to take a measurement of one of the vents that could not be done with the 

CAD.   Ken & Mike have been cleaning out the warehouse.  Need to paint the hallways, and some other odds & ends  
 

BINGO:   71 players last week.  There are quite a few churches that are closing, some of which have Bingo programs.  

There were quite a few new faces, and some took the cards that we have been using.  A new player said that there is a lot 

of background noise, and she was unable to hear the caller, and said that she isn’t coming back.  There was some 

discussion about opening the back room. 
 

RENTALS:   The Guilford Arts Council, met with Brian & George, about using the hall on October 13
th

.  They want us 

to  donate the use of the hall.  Brian said that we can’t donate the hall, but we can let them use if for our cost of $250.00. 

Mike Lorello is looking at the cost of doing double-sided business cards.  Sal made a point that most people only look at 

one side, and that we should make 2 different cards. 
 

Old Business; Guilford Fair Parade.  They will be mailing info out in early June.  Sign @ Boston & South Union.  Ken 

made a motion that the Sign committee, spend up to $500.00 to get the new sign up ASAP, 2
nd

 by Mike Tufano, passed. 
 

New Business; Foxwoods Bus Trip.  Carl & Joe Nelly will get info for the next meeting. 
 

Motion to Adjourn; Vinny Seconded Ken Closing Prayer/Adjourn : 8:20pm 
                  

     Submitted: Ken Costello, Secretary 


